
FY2021 CoC Program Rejected Project Proposals

Bidder / Organization RFP / Project Proposal Status Reason / Remarks

Queer Works RIVCO-COARC-RFP-0000360 
CoC Bonus New SSO-CE

Rejected Only Coordinated Entry System (CES) lead agency is eligible 
to apply under this category.

Transgender Health & 
Wellness Center

RIVCO-COARC-RFP-0000360 
CoC Bonus New SSO-CE

Rejected Only Coordinated Entry System (CES) lead agency is eligible 
to apply under this category.

Queer Works RIVCO-COARC-RFP-0000363 
DV Bonus New SSO-CE

Rejected Only Coordinated Entry System (CES) lead agency is eligible 
to apply under this category.

Transgender Health & 
Wellness Center

RIVCO-COARC-RFP-0000363 
DV Bonus New SSO-CE

Rejected Only Coordinated Entry System (CES) lead agency is eligible 
to apply under this category.



 

 

 



 

FY 2021 Continuum of Care Program Competition 

 

Queer Works 
Jacob Rostovsky 
Founder & CEO 
 

10/28/2021 

 

Dear Jacob Rostovsky, 

Your organization, Queer Works, submitted a project application in response to the County of Riverside 
Continuum of Care’s (CoC) FY 2021 CoC Program New Project Request for Proposals (RFP). 

We regret to inform you that the project proposal submitted by your agency under the Supportive Services 
Only – Coordinated Entry (SSO-CE) category has been rejected because the only eligible party to apply 
under this category is the Coordinated Entry System (CES) Lead Agency.  

After careful review, evaluation and scoring, the FY 2021 CoC Review & Rank Committee agreed to 
recommend the inclusion of a Priority Listing comprised of a total of 25 project applications, including 13 
new projects and 12 renewal projects ranked based on the level of qualification, into the Riverside CoC’s 
Department of Housing and Urban Development’s FY 2021 CoC Program Competition application.  

The recommendations were formally approved by the CoC Board of Governance during a special meeting 
held on October 26th, 2021.Please click here to view the full RFP results. Submitted proposals not listed in 
the RFP results are considered rejected. You can also view the full approved Priority Listing by clicking 
here. Any new or renewal project not listed on the approved Priority Listing is considered rejected or 
reallocated. 

More information on the FY 2021 CoC Program Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) can be found on 
the CoC NOFO webpage. Should you have any questions or need further information, please contact Jamie 
Gibson at (951) 205-7161. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tanya Torno 
Deputy Director 
Continuum of Care 
 



 



 

FY 2021 Continuum of Care Program Competition 

 

Transgender Health and Wellness Center 
Thomi Clinton 
Chief Executive Officer 
 

10/28/2021 

 

Dear Thomi Clinton, 

Your organization, Transgender Health and Wellness Center, submitted a project application in response 
to the County of Riverside Continuum of Care’s (CoC) FY 2021 CoC Program New Project Request for 
Proposals (RFP). 

We regret to inform you that the project proposal submitted by your agency under the Supportive Services 
Only – Coordinated Entry (SSO-CE) category has been rejected because the only eligible party to apply 
under this category is the Coordinated Entry System (CES) Lead Agency.  

After careful review, evaluation and scoring, the FY 2021 CoC Review & Rank Committee agreed to 
recommend the inclusion of a Priority Listing comprised of a total of 25 project applications, including 13 
new projects and 12 renewal projects ranked based on the level of qualification, into the Riverside CoC’s 
Department of Housing and Urban Development’s FY 2021 CoC Program Competition application.  

The recommendations were formally approved by the CoC Board of Governance during a special meeting 
held on October 26th, 2021.Please click here to view the full RFP results. Submitted proposals not listed in 
the RFP results are considered rejected. You can also view the full approved Priority Listing by clicking 
here. Any new or renewal project not listed on the approved Priority Listing is considered rejected or 
reallocated. 

More information on the FY 2021 CoC Program Notice of Funding Opportunity (NOFO) can be found on 
the CoC NOFO webpage. Should you have any questions or need further information, please contact Jamie 
Gibson at (951) 205-7161. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Tanya Torno 
Deputy Director 
Continuum of Care 
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